
The Ambassador’s Courtesy Call to 
Minister of Finance and Economic Affairs 

July 6, 2022

On July 6, Ambassador Fukushima paid a courtesy call to the Honorable 
Ryan R. Straughn, M.P., Minister in the Ministry of Finance and Economic 
Affairs, Ministry of Finance, Economic Affairs and Investment.

They discussed common 
challenges in climate change and 
natural disasters, which these two 
island countries are facing. 
In this context, the Minister 
highlighted the needs for Japan’s 
cooperation to build resilience for 
the implementation of the 
National Energy Policy (2019-2030) 
that aims to achieve the 100% 
renewable energy goal and 
create a carbon neutral island 
state by 2030. 


